
 
June 9, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Incoming Kindergarten students, 

On behalf of our team, please accept this letter as an invitation to our 2025 Kindergarten Camp at Dassa 
McKinney Elementary School. This year’s Kindergarten Camp will be held on Monday, July 28 through 
Wednesday, July 30 from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Students will participate in a variety of activities 
throughout the day and lunch will be provided for all participants. Parent drop-off will begin at 9:50 a.m. 
with pickup after 2:50 p.m. at the cafeteria doors. 

To register for this year’s camp, please complete the online registration using the QR code or web address 
below. Registration is due Monday, July 7 at 8:00 a.m. If you have any questions regarding registration or the 
camp, please contact my office at the email or phone number listed below. We look forward to welcoming 
your student to the Dassa McKinney Kindergarten Camp in a few weeks! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Boariu 
Principal 
kboariu@moniteau.org / 724-201-9636 
 
 
 
Signup form online:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNf0_GtuTo6UZfwB0eRwNbNLgeqCPUj8eFMMF5IN
XhMstkfg/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107249800917681745846 
 
OR Scan the QR Code  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNf0_GtuTo6UZfwB0eRwNbNLgeqCPUj8eFMMF5INXhMstkfg/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107249800917681745846
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNf0_GtuTo6UZfwB0eRwNbNLgeqCPUj8eFMMF5INXhMstkfg/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107249800917681745846

